
DEVELOPMENT CONTROL COMMITTEE  Addendum 
- 26 February 2008 

Item R1 
07/01075/FUL 

7 Woodlands Close, 
Rayleigh 

The recommendation to Approve included on the Weekly 
List for this item was omitted from page 6 when it 
reappeared on the Committee Schedule. It should have 
read:-

An additional consultation response has been received 
from the Rayleigh Civic Society as follows:-  

‘The access to this site is very narrow; whilst satisfactory 
for one house, we question whether it is acceptable for two 
houses.  The proposed house on Plot 2 will seriously 
overshadow the house at No. 5 (Richmond Drive). 
Woodlands Close appears to be seriously cluttered with 
parked vehicles.  The addition of another house in this 
road will lead to yet further congestion.’ 
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